
 

 

M I N I S T R Y  O F  H E A L T H  

P O L I C Y  C O M M U N I Q U É  

 
 

TO: Health Authority CEOs  

TRANSMITTAL DATE: June 18, 2021 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
NUMBER: 

2020-05 

CLIFF NUMBER: 1197904 

SUBJECT: Mask Use in Health Care Facilities During the COVID-19 
Pandemic. 

DETAILS: This document replaces the November 4, 2020 version of 
Communique 2020-05. 
 
This document outlines Ministry of Health requirements 
for mask use by health care workers, non-clinical staff, 
patients and visitors to prevent the transmission of COVID-
19 within health care facilities.  

EFFECTIVE DATE: Immediate 

MINISTRY CONTACT: Brian Sagar, Senior Director, Communicable Disease, 
Population and Public Health  
 
 
 
 

 
  
Stephen Brown 
Deputy Minister 
Ministry of Health 

 

 


